
• Available suites from 4,000 
SF. 

• Diverse combination of  
existing space layouts 
including, general office and 
medical.    

• Tenants include a variety of  
professional service, medical 
and dental.  

• Easily accessible with first 
floor space and access with 
ample parking. 

• Excellent location with easy 
access to I-271 along with 

abundant retailers and 
restaurants nearby. 

• Strong market presence with 
high visibility 

• Responsive local ownership 
with negotiable tenant 
improvements allowances 
offered.  

• $14.25/SF, excluding 
utilities and in suite 
janitorial.  

 

Information contained herein was received from 3rd party sources and deemed to be reliable; however it is subject to errors, omissions, or withdrawal from market 
without notice.

2 Summit Park Drive, Suite 540 
Cleveland, Ohio 44131

Office/Medical Space Available For Lease

Jefferson Park 

Property Highlights

Contact: 
Andrew Barr 
(440) 484 - 2200x120 
andrew@cc-realty.com 

Dan Mayer 
(440) 484 -2200x110 
dan@cc-realty.com 

...for more information  
on this listing or to  
schedule a tour today! 
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